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Covid 19- Information 

I would like to express my thanks and gratitude to all essential and first line workers for their 
hard work and dedication, and my condolences to anyone who may have lost a loved one 
during this pandemic. 

At Blue Owl Inspections the health and safety of everyone is foremost and during these 
unprecedented times relating to the current health concerns of Covid –19 we have decided to 
make some temporary adjustments to our inspection protocols. 

Blue Owl Inspections strives to ensure that everyone involved during the home inspection process 
feels comfortable, and therefore to help reduce any potential health risks we are determined to 
follow the recommended health and safety guidelines set forth by the provincial agencies to the 
best of our abilities.  

As part of my personal responsibility, I will be monitoring the health of myself and those close to 
me, and when onsite will use face coverings, gloves and regular hand washing/sanitizing when 
required. 

One of the most common safety guidelines that we are all familiar with is avoiding crowds and 
physical distancing so at this time we are respectfully asking that as few people as possible are 
present during the inspection.  

For any client that wishes to attend the inspection for an in person consultation and property 
walkthrough you will be provided with an approximate time to attend that will be determined by 
the inspector, however at this time we graciously request that any people attending is limited to 
the client, their spouse or partner and their agent or representative for a max of three people. 
Kindly do not invite extended family or friends and if possible, please no children in attendance. 

Additionally to help protect all parties, we kindly ask that any one who feels ill, has a cough or has 
recently returned from out of province to refrain from attending and for anyone who is attending 
the property that they maintain appropriate distancing when possible, and to avoid congregating 
around the inspector while they are working.  

As per our normal protocols, all clients will receive a written report and we are willing and able to 
discuss the inspection findings in more detail with clients by phone, or in person at the conclusion 
of the inspection.  

Thank you in advance to all our clients for your patience, understanding and cooperation during 
these unprecedented times and if you have any additional questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Paul Christman 

Owner / Lead Inspector 

mailto:paul@Blueowlinspections.com

